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CCWSC WATER DEPARTMENT HIGHLIGHTS 

Welcome to our Splash Newsletter to keep you informed on the happenings 
at the water department. 

What’s happening this month 
 We have received the Engineer’s Opinion of Probable Cost for the 120k 
gallon ground water tank replacement project.  

 

Jacob Bell, Maintenance Worker has completed 
his training and will now prepare to take the 

Class D License test. 

CAPE CARANCAHUA WATER SUPPLY CORPORATION 

 

A RECENT SUCCESS 
We continue to work with Co-
Bank on the loan for the 120k 
gallon ground water tank 
replacement project.  The 
interim funding will be 
directly paid to the vendors 
though Co-Bank throughout 
construction. 

We will be publishing this 
newsletter once a month to 
keep the community informed 
and to give snapshots of the 
assessment’s progress.  For 
more detailed information 
please go to our website: 
http://capecarancahuawaters

 

 

 

 

 

Quality on Tap!                   
Our Commitment,                       

Our Profession 
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